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At last the sunshine is here and the swimming pool is being prepared!  
It’s been a very busy month with the Beaucroft community getting back to some incredible fundraising activities.  

 
Thank you to Chris Woodward and his team for leading the fundraising. 

 
Well done Beaucroft on two recent fundraising efforts - £500 raised to support the Ukraine appeal and £250 raised for Comic Relief. 
Absolutely magnificent and thank you all for the amazing generosity. Friends of Beaucroft raffle tickets for sale, £1 per strip - send 
cash with name attached. Draw takes place w/b 4th April. Easter hamper prize for the Friends of Beaucroft 
Easter raffle.  
 
World book day was a wonderful event as always with a great cast of literary characters attending school . 
Thank you Naomi for organising the sensory stories and book day hat parade! 

Portland class enjoyed a recent trip to the Royal Signals Museum at Blandford 
Camp. Thank you to Jay Pateman (Kallin's Dad) for giving us a fascinating tour 
and treating the class to refreshments in the café. 
 

Great news! RAFA café open Thursdays after Easter  9.30 - 11.30. 
 

Exciting expansion plans continue, as does our recruitment  to strengthen the team further. We also 
have some fantastic plans to further improve the current site that commences this half term. 
Thank you to the John Thornton Young Achievers Foundation for their very generous donation. We will      
ensure the children benefit from this additional funding. 

 
Our fantastic, Friends Association (PTA)  is continuing to fundraise with the ever-popular One Hundred Club. Please support us via 
school gateway. Friends can accept cheques from the wider family. First draw half term, cash prizes every month.  

 
Hope you have a very happy and safe half term. 

 
Diane Makariou / Joe Barnett 

Dates for the diary: 

 

Last day of Spring term - Thursday, April 
7th 

Summer term begins - Monday 25th April 

Extra bank holiday for Platinum Jubilee - Monday 6 June   

INSET training day - Monday 27th June 

 

Parent School Governor nominations—return by March 
31st 

Newsletter w.e. March 25th, 2022. 

 

Beaucroft Foundation School 
Specialists in Education 

Wimborne Road 
Colehill 

Wimborne 
Dorset 

BH21 2SS 
Tel: 01202 886083 

Fax: 01202 848459 
Email: office@beaucroft.dorset.sch.uk 

As covid restrictions ease please help 
keep the school community safe by keep-
ing your child home if they are displaying 
any of the following symptoms and/or dis-
playing a positive lateral flow result. 
A high temperature – this means you 
feel hot to touch on your chest or back 
(you do not need to measure your tem-
perature) 
A new, continuous cough – this means 
coughing a lot for more than an hour, or 
3 or more coughing episodes in 24 hours 
(if you usually have a cough, it may be 
worse than usual) 
Loss of taste and/or smell. 


